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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Tour of Britain Stage 3 – Thursday, 5 September  
 
Dear resident and business owner,  
 
Barnsley is hosting the finish leg of stage three of British Cycling’s Tour of Britain men’s race on 
Thursday, 5 September 2024. This letter contains information about what we need to do to make 
sure that the event is safely delivered across the borough. 
 
This event is expected to bring a lot of positive attention to Barnsley on a national and international 
stage. We know from the Tour De Yorkshire how exciting it is to watch elite cycling in your local area. 
We hope that you’ll join us on the day. 
 
To help deliver the race, there will be a large number of rolling road closures on the day, which will 
temporarily restrict vehicle access to some areas of Penistone, Oxspring, and Thurgoland (in that 
order) on Thursday, 5 September. There will also be some suspension of all on-street parking on 
certain roads. 
 
The information in this letter will tell you about the things you need to consider to minimise any 
disruption to your day, such as: 
 
 
Goods deliveries and collections   School and public transport and commuting 
 
Appointments and consultations   Click and collect services 
 
Parking arrangements                                     Livestock and equestrian holdings 
 
 
If you need any more information or have any specific issues which require further discussion, please 
do not hesitate to contact us at TOB2024@barnsley.gov.uk or visit visitbarnsley.co.uk/tour-of-britain-
barnsley  
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Men's Stage 3 race, Thursday 5 September 
rolling road closure in your area**  

Highlighted on the map 
below with a purple line 

 
 
All on-street parking will be prohibited between 1:30pm and 3.30pm. All vehicles must be moved to 
an alternative location during this period. Tow away will be in operation during this period to enforce 
the clearway Temporary Traffic Regulation Order. 
 

 
** Race times are subject to change. The times shown are indicative and allow time for setting up the 
closures and making sure that the area is ready for the race. We’ll work with the race delivery teams 
to reopen roads as soon as it is possible. 
 

More information 
 
If you need any further information, please get in touch with us at TOB2024@barnsley.gov.uk 
 
Elite cycling is always great to watch, and we encourage you and your community to get involved 
and support the race in your local area. You can find more information about watching the event on 
our website: visitbarnsley.co.uk/tour-of-britain-barnsley 
 
Thank you for your consideration and cooperation 
 
Barnsley Council 
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